
To my fellow Indian Lake property owners, my name is Tom 

Harman living full time on Squaw Road outside of Cove 1. I 

appreciate your support in obtaining a position on the Board of 

Directors. My wife Lori and I have been at the lake since 2018. 

My background is in Program Management and Contract 

Negotiations recently retiring from the Aerospace industry. I 

am currently serving on the road and rules committees. My 

promise to you will be a fair, open minded individual promoting 

investment/enhancement ideas seeking property owner’s 

support. 






